
As many of you know, Ashok is moving to Dallas shortly.  One of his 
last days at the club will be Sunday. Barbara and Paul are planning a 
little repast in recognition for all of his contributions to the club. 
 
Ashok has been a generous supporter of the Unit and he will be 
missed. Come join in Sunday and wish him a successful transition and 
move. 
 
Hope to see you all soon at the table, Ashley Erwin, President, Unit 
159 
 


